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From:- Paul Holmes

Dear Sirs

It is felt that National Highways have not made any changes to this scheme to reflect the
2021 World Heritage Committee Decision.

The Secretary of State found the scheme's impact on the proposed Western Cutting would
be "significantly adverse"

National Highways have not fully assessed the alternative routes less damaging to the
World Heritage Site.

It is felt that re-examination of the Development Consent Order should be undertaken by
an independent body to reflect the latest information before re-determination of what is
effectively exactly the same road scheme as before.

Yours Sincerely

Paul Holmes.





